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AGENDA ITEM: 5-D 

PREPARED BY: Dylan Stone, Principal Regional Planner 

 
 

SUBJECT: 

Letter of Support for FY 2022-23 Caltrans Strategic Partnership Grant Application for Madera 
County Passenger Rail Station Area Planning  

Enclosure: Yes 

Action: Approve and authorize Chair to sign Letter of Support 

 

SUMMARY: 

Enclosed is a Letter of Support for the FY 2022-23 Caltrans Strategic Partnership Grant 
Application for Madera County Passenger Rail Station Area Planning. Madera County staff is 
seeking Caltrans Strategic Partnership Grant funding to prepare a Passenger Rail Station Area 
Plan at the Madera station relocation area located on Avenue 12 near Madera Community 
College and State Route 99. The area will be home to a future High-Speed Rail station. 

The plan would establish a vision for how the area would foster future growth and facilitate 
multi-modal travel.  

 

FISCAL IMPACT: 

No fiscal impact to the approved 2021-22 Overall Work Program and Budget. 
 


